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Pamela Martin

From: Diane Braybrook < >

Sent: May 21, 2025 10:48 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: 4 pickleball courts at court 1 in Centennial Park

Categories: Pickleball

Dear Mayor and Council, 
I am wri�ng to ask you to support the proposal to convert the tennis/pickleball court to four new dedicated pickleball courts 
at Centennial Park.  I’m sure you are aware there were four great well used courts in Wain Park that were closed by the 
Mayor of North Saanich leaving no dedicated courts on the peninsula.  Pickleball is a very popular ac�vity so there is a huge 
demand and no outdoor place (although there will be limited space at the new lacrosse box) to play pickleball while there 
are several tennis courts available.  I feel like this proposal supports recrea�on, community, health and wellness in our 
neighborhood.  Thank you for your considera�on. 
Diane Braybrook 
Central Saanich Resident 
 
“The informa�on contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confiden�al informa�on of the District of Central 
Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemina�on, distribu�on or duplica�on of this 
communica�on is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.” 


